
St. John Student Image Capture Expectations

At St. John, we are committed to securing the safety of our students in all circumstances and

situations. This includes the digital privacy of our students and community.

Student Privacy Expectations:

● No photography or recording is permitted in the school, school yard or school grounds by

community members.

● During special events not limited to the first day of school, and/or community events - image

capture is restricted to your own child(ren) or other children only with the expressed permission

of the parent or guardian.

● Image capturing during events involving students from other schools (e.g.- a sporting event) is

not permitted.

Image Capture Procedure:

● All student images and/or video for or from school events or activities that may fall under the

categories mentioned in the “TCDSB Media Release Form” will be captured only by approved

TCDSB staff or TCDSB approved photographers or TCDSB approved media outlets. This is

without exception.

● Families will be given ample notice of these events or activities.

● These images will only be taken if there is a signed Media Consent Form, even if the images are

limited to display in the school.

● For some special events, a separate and specific Release of Identification/Media Consent Form

will be sent home to be signed.

We are committed to securing student safety in all contexts and we will vigilantly monitor and enforce

all aspects of the St. John Image Capture Expectations.




